SJMEA Board meeting – Feb. 22, 2014  9:00

Present – Trisha Norman, Jared Norman, Kirstin Doud, Mitch DeGrace, Charlene Sutton, Linda Short.

The purpose of the meeting was to refine, assemble, and fill out all paperwork to join the WMEA group exemption.

President, Trisha Norman, called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.

Mitch DeGrace, treasurer, presented the materials we would need to do this task.

The team worked to complete and change the materials as needed to fit our San Juan Music Educator’s Association.

Some of the items we specifically added:

1. The Executive Board shall include:  the current president, past president, president-elect, secretary, treasurer, senior, junior, and elementary representatives.

2. ALL items requiring action must be brought to the board for consideration by the membership.  i.e. – changes to events or procedures for events.

3. Quorums were established for voting purposes.

4. Decisions by the Executive Board (could be by email) must be copied and included in the minutes of the next meeting.

5. Anyone who signs the email sheet or is placed on the email list agrees to receive emails from the organization.

6. The secretary will keep a hard copy of all the important documents in a safe place at their school and LaVenture Middle School or whichever school hosts the Spring Meeting or perhaps eventually the Fall meeting will also have hard copies of all the important SJMEA documents.  There will also be electronic versions available.

7. The secretary will keep a list of current dues paying members.

We finished the work at approximately 10:55 and president, Trisha Norman adjourned the meeting at 11:00 a.m. 

